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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am a kayaker who lives in Seattle, WA and have taken many trips to the rivers that would be affected by this

potential action. I can't describe how important it is to maintain these rivers in their current state, access and all.

Keeping these rivers protected is an important issue for me and many other recreators who make annual, bi-

annual, and more pilgrimages to these very beautiful and remote places. Please ensure their continued

protection and wildness. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Adam Attarian

 


